
Kindergarten News 
from Miss Rinderle

Continue to practice the sight words, complete the 
homework each night and read for the reading log! 

We have read a few sight word books in the classroom, 
including: “I Can Read : I,” “I Can Read : a,” “I Can Read : can,” and “I 
Can Read : see.” When we read a new book in the classroom, your 
child should be bringing it home that night to read to you. After 
your child has read the book to you, please send it back to school 
so your child can put it into their bookbin. I also remind the 
students to pick out a different sight word book to bring home the 
next night. Books can be read and recorded more than once on the 
reading log. We also read books/make books throughout the school 
day and on our letters that we are learning about each week. Some 
examples are the little letter books. These books can be read for 
the reading log, but can then be kept at home. Usually, if the 
pictures in the book are colored, then it can be kept at home. You 
will begin to see leveled readers and/or nursery rhyme books this 
month too! These will be the books with the colored edge and will 
need to be returned to school after your child has read you the 
book. For the October reading log, the books need to be ones that 
your child is doing most of the reading. I would still encourage you 
to read to your child, but your child should also be reading to you.

Remember to check your child’s folder each night, to 
take all work out of the “Keep at Home” side of the folder and to 
check the behavior chart to see how his or her day went. 

Please make sure that you are dressing your child for 
the weather and to practice zipping jackets if your child is not able 
to do this skill by him/herself.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, 
please contact me at krinderle@gcswave.com, (937) 548-3185, by 
sending a note in your child’s folder, or can message me on Seesaw.

Educationally yours,
Miss Rinderle



In Math we are working on…

• Recognizing and writing numbers 0-10.

• Counting objects in a set and using objects, pictures 

and numerals to represent whole numbers up to 10.

• Creating, extending and giving the rule for simple 

patterns with numbers and shapes (AB, ABC).

In Language Arts we are working on…

• All uppercase and lowercase letter identification. 

Each week we will be focusing on certain letters to 

learn letter sounds and the correct way to write 

the letter.

• The letter Aa and word “the” (Oct. 4-8)

• The letters Dd and word “we” (Oct. 11-15)

• The letter Gg and word “my” (Oct. 18-22)

• The letters Mm and word “to” and “do” (Oct. 26-29)

Important Dates:

• October 12th, October 26th, and October 28th : Parent 

Teacher Conferences (You only need to attend one day)

• October 25th: No School

• Friday, October 29th: End of the 1st quarter


